Eagle Spring Lake Management District’s
Notice of Possible Quorum

Regarding: ESLMD Draft Update to the Aquatic Plant Management Plan

Please take note that there may be a quorum of Eagle Spring Management
District Board members present at the Southeastern Wisconsin Regional Planning
Commission (SEWRPC) located at W239 N1812 Rockwood Drive, Waukesha, W1 53187,
on January 28, 2022 from 10:00am to Noon to discuss the Draft update to the Aquatic
Lake Management Plan.

No action will be taken and no meeting will be called to order by the Lake Board.

Respectfully submitted,
John Mann

Secretary
Eagle Spring Lake Management District



